LMOP Partner Webinar: Updated Resources and New Reporting Module

LANDFILL METHANE
OUTREACH PROGRAM

The U.S. EPA Landfill Methane Outreach Program (LMOP) is pleased to offer its Partners the opportunity to
participate in a webinar to discuss recent updates to the Program’s core resources and introduce the new
electronic reporting module for voluntary LMOP Partner data.

The webinar will be held from 2-3pm (EDT) on Thursday, May 31st.
LMOP Resource Updates: LMOP will review updates to the following LMOP resources: LFGcost-Web V3.2,

LFG Energy Benefits Calculator, and the National Map of LFG Energy Projects. Each of these resources was
updated recently and new capability was added.

LMOP Partner Voluntary Data Reporting: LMOP is also excited to present information about the
transition to electronic reporting of LMOP Partner voluntary data on landfills and LFG energy

projects. Electronic reporting will be done through a separate LMOP module in e-GGRT, which will streamline
data reporting for Partners and improve quality of data in the LMOP Database. During the webinar, an
overview of the new e-GGRT module will be provided as well as the timeline for implementation.

To make this webinar most effective, we recommend you also include or invite those individuals in
your organization that have been responsible for reporting voluntary LMOP data or are knowledgeable
about your landfills or LFG energy projects. If you have individuals in your organization that are
already e-GGRT users, please invite them to this webinar as well.

There is no cost to participate in this webinar, but registration is required. Please register online at
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/2146937581216057347.

Learn more about LMOP from the LMOP website.
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